
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week has been spent continuing to get to know 
the new children and getting the returning children 
back into the Pre-School routines.  

 

We have also been chatting to the children at lunch 
times and snack times about what they have in their 
lunchbox and what their favourite foods are.  

 

We will be exploring and sharing fruits and vegeta-
bles over the next few weeks. Children will have the 
chance to taste and explore different textures.  If any 
parents have any gluts of fruits or vegetables that you 
could bring in or if any one feels they would like to 
come in and talk to the children about growing food we 
would love to hear from you! Please contact the office 
or let your child’s Key Person know  if you can help us.   

 

If you have a new starter and haven’t done so already, 
please could you email through some photographs 
for our Family book? The children love looking 
through and seeing pictures of themselves, their 
friends and the staff with their families. Thank you. 

 

The weather will be turning cooler and wetter next 
week so please could you send children with a 
named, warm and waterproof coat for each of 
their sessions. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

The Noah’s Ark Team. 
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